
 

This 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           April 17, 2016 
 
 
 
Chantal Briand, Regulatory Approaches 
National Energy Board 
517 Tenth Avenue SW 
Calgary, AB   T2R 0A8 
 
 
RE: Proposed Changes to The Pipeline Safety Act Regulations 

C-46 Canada Gazette, Part I, Published March 19, 2016 
      
Professional Surveyors Canada and its members are proposing changes to the proposed regulations as 
outlined in the attached document.  Our positions are in agreement with the changes proposed by 
Professional Surveyors Canada’s members regarding Bill S-233.  Please note that our organization was 
not consulted prior to implementation of the current act nor initial regulations.  It is hoped that with 
further effort and open dialogue, such oversight will not occur in future.  These positions will be 
translated into French and posted on our website shortly. 
 
Professional Surveyors Canada supports the use of pipelines and effective laws and regulations to 
foster public confidence and safe practices.  The proposals attached are meant to allow the federal 
laws and regulations to provide guidance, confidence and common standards to other jurisdictions.  
We hope you understand our positions and look forward to working with the NEB, legislators and the 
industry to reduce incidents for our workers and the public. 
 
If you have any questions, please call or write 
 
Sincerely, 

 
___________________________ 
Wilson Phillips, P. Surv. MLS, CLS 
Chair 
 
Direct 
Tel 204-663-2089 Ext 3 
Email wilson@psc-gpc.ca 


